
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Harvest of Talent 
 
Next week we will be reflecting on the meaning of Harvest Time. In doing this, we at 
Marshfields use it as an opportunity to gather and celebrate the amazing talent of staff and 
students, which can be found within the classroom and outside the classroom.  We will be 
holding our Harvest of Talent on Tuesday 17th October, where the students will have the 
opportunity to view special displays and live acts. 
 
We are also going to use it as a time to reflect on the importance of food, which is a 
universal need of everybody. At times, some families struggle to fund food for their families 
and Peterborough Foodbank has helped many families during these times.  As a school we 
are also registered to provide foodbank vouchers, so please do not hesitate to contact us if 
you are needing some support. 
 
To recognise the work that Peterborough Foodbank do in Peterborough and as a thank you 
from the Marshfields families it has supported, we thought it would be an opportunity to 
ask our students to bring a can or a packet of food (no fresh food please) into school.  
Please see attached leaflet. We will collect these items until Thursday 19th October, when 
we will take our donations to the Peterborough Foodbank for distribution to those families 
in need. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Ms S A Taylor 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 


